












TRUTH

Eph 4:15
Rather, speaking the truth 
in love, we are to grow up 
in every way into him who 
is the head, into Christ,



TRUTH

Eph 4:29 
Let no corrupting talk 
come out of your mouths, 
but only such as is good 
for building up, as fits 
the occasion, that it may 
give grace to those who 
hear.



The Holy Spirit
John 16:7 
Nevertheless, I tell you 
the truth; it is to your 
advantage that I go away, 
for if I do not go away, 
the Helper will not come 
to you. But if I go, I 
will send him to you.



The Holy Spirit
Rom 8:5
For those who live 
according to the flesh set 
their minds on the things 
of the flesh, but those 
who live according to the 
Spirit, the things of the 
Spirit. For to be carnally 
minded is death, but to be 
spiritually minded is life 
and peace.



Rom 12:2

And do not be conformed to 
this world, but be 
transformed by the 
renewing of your mind, 
that you may prove what is 
that good and acceptable 
perfect will of God.




